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Dear Sirs

I wish to lodge an objection against the proposed development of a third nuclear reactor
at Sizewell on the Suffolk Coast, Sizewell C.

These proposals are inappropriate and ill planned for a number of reasons -
environmental, economic and social. The proposed development will not meet our need
for clean energy and will not assist the UK in its transition to net zero. The reactor ( the
technology of which is unproven) will be enormously costly to build costing in excess of
£20billion - money which could be much better spent skilling up workers in the green
economy and fitting all new builds and retrofitting existing homes with carbon neutral
heating - such as air or ground source heat pumps and providing better insulation.

There is no proven safe storage for the waste and the slow nature of the build means no
energy will enter the grid from Sizewell C until at least 2034.

The environmental and social damage to this fragile coast and its communities mean
that the increased traffic will not only damage our roads but will drive away

a vital source of income in local tourism worth £40 million a year. The addition of 12000
vehicles a day on the already overcrowded A12 will cause pollution congestion and
increase the risk of accidents.

This is the wrong power plant in the wrong place at the wrong cost and the wrong time.
It is not clean and its not green and it will cause misery and chaos for years to come.

I wish to object in the strongest terms and urge you not to grant the application to
build.
Yours faithfully

Amanda Carpenter





